
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 5th 
November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Attendance  

As you know, good attendance and punctuality is vital for achieving well at school. 
We aim for 96% attendance for all pupils. If your child is not in school, please 
ring the office to explain the reason why on 01274 731698. If we haven’t been 
given a reason for an absence, you will receive a phone call from school to find out 
why your child is not here. If we still do not know why your child is absent, one of 
our attendance officers may do a home visit.  

If we have on-going concerns about your child’s attendance, you may be invited to 
meetings in school to discuss how we can help your child’s attendance improve.  

Punctuality 

Our doors close at 8:55. Any child arriving after this time is given a late mark. 
Please make sure your child is here on time every day, as formal learning starts at 
8:55 each day. 

Remembrance Day 

We will be selling Remembrance Day poppies (and snap-bands and key rings) at 
break times from Monday to Thursday next week. We suggest a donation of 20p 
for a poppy, but other items are priced separately, from 50p - £1.50. 

We will be holding a special Remembrance Day Collective Worship in school next 
week, and having a minute’s silence on Thursday 11th November.  

Fireworks 

Today is Bonfire Night! Please help your child to enjoy fireworks                
safely. We all know that children should not play with fireworks,                 
but there are several firework displays around Bradford this                 
weekend for you to enjoy together. Search online to find out more! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)  



Nursery 
Morning: Aahil Afternoon: Yusuf 

Reception 

Spinners: Raymond & Suzy Twisters: Anum & Huda 

Year 1 
Delius: Raafay & Aleena Hockney: Maryam & Saad 

Year 2 

Forster: Amerie & Jibran Lister: Jury & Arham 

Ju 
Bronte:  Salma & Monika Haworth:  Shehab & Helen 

Year 4   
McMillan:  David & Muzzamil Priestley:  Zayn & Saliha 

Year 5   

Salt:  Zhya & Renad Jowett:  Mary & Anees 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Samuel & Safa Cartwright:  Hasiba & Ameera 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 
Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 
invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 
know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 
Morning: 79% & 1 Late Afternoon: 77%  & 2 Lates 

Reception 
Spinners: 77% & 3 Lates Twisters: 72% & 6 Lates 

Year 1 
Delius: 93% % 5 Lates Hockney: 91% & 4 Lates 

Year 2 
Forster: 87% & 2 Lates Lister:  85% & 1 Late 

Year 3   

Bronte:  94% & 7 Lates Haworth: 87% & 7 Lates 

Year 4   
McMillan: 91% & 4 Lates  Priestley: 92% & 9 Lates 

Year 5   
Salt: 92% & 4 lates Jowett: 90% & 7 Lates  

Year 6   
Appleton:  90% & 8 Lates Cartwright: 92% & 8 lates 

 


